April 29, 1935

—

Dear Jack}

You were most kind in oriting to
me and enclosing the clipping from the
Boston Herald.

It 1s a source of great satisfactlon
to feel that the Job we are trying to do
nere is meeting with approval in the zinds
of peogle who really tnink. I am Lopeful,
nowever, of getting it concluded to a point
where I fesl that I can return home to the
family, because I am not only carrying it
on at & great financial loss, but -- which
1is much more important -- I have Ueen away
from the family for ten montha now, and
am very anxious to get back, I can't leave,
however, until I feel tne job is well done.

With my sincere appreclatioun of your
¢00d wishes and my best to Marie and your=-
self, 1 aam,

8incerely,

dr. John J, Daly
1% Easzt Btreect
Boston, Massachusetts
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